NATALIE, OSHC DIRECTOR

I am married and have 3 children; one of which is now married. I have worked with children in many different capacities such as being a nanny in England, Pastoral Care Worker at Aldinga and have worked in the OSHC sector for over 8 years. This is my 3rd year here at McLaren Vale OSHC and I love being a part of this great community, and am excited for the year ahead!

AARON, ASSISTANT DIRECTOR

Husband. Father. Creative. Art. Science. Philosophy.

Black tea. Black coffee. Vegemite. Walk. Explore. Play. Discover.

Knicks. Run. Ocean. Travel.

LEE

I've been an educator for a number of years now. Some of you may recognise me as an SSO too. I'm a hairdresser by trade and have a love of horses, both of these are quite a hit with the kids! I am married and have 3 handsome sons, a dog, a bunch of chickens and a horse. I look forward to seeing all our current families and meeting all our new members of our school community.

MAWUANA

Hi my name is Mawuana, tricky one to pronounce but just think of it like Ma and winner. I am an ex McLaren Vale Primary student, and am currently in my final semester of a teaching degree. I am passionate about working with children, and still love my job after 4 years as an OSHC Educator!

JAMIE

I have worked at OSHC for 18 months now and enjoy being a part of the team. I also work as a Pastoral Care Worker at Aldinga. I am married (almost 19 years) with 3 children. I love being outdoors hiking and discovering Australia with my 4wd. I have a privileged role to work with children in a place where they have a sense of belonging and can participate in play based activities.

JULES

I love being part of the OSHC team. I live at Aldinga Beach and enjoy walking the Fleurieu beaches. I love exploring markets, second hand stores and discovering SA tourist attractions. I am a life-long learner through documentaries, books, travel and people I interact with. This includes the families and children of OSHC, who have been very welcoming to me.

NIKKI

Hi, I'm Nikki and I'm one of the educators here at McLaren Vale OSHC. I have worked at OSHC for over 4 years and love being a part of the team. I enjoy going camping when I can and am also studying at uni. I am looking forward to meeting all of our new children and families this year.

